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COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

4210 EAST 11TH AVENUE - DENVER, COLORADO 80220 • PHONE 388-6111 
Edward G. Dreyfus, M.D., M.P.H..Executive Director 

February 28, 1975 

Mr. Richard L. Brown 
Principal Planner 
Colorado Division of Planning 
1575 Sherman Street 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

Re: A - 95 # 75 - 02 - 10 - 14 / Grand Valley Area Sewerage System, 
Mesa County 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

At the present time a Basin Water Quality Management Plan is being completed 
which includes Mesa County and the Grand Valley area. Also under preparation 
is a facilities (201) plan for the urban area of Grand Junction. 

The application for H.U.D. funds as submitted is not specific enough for us 
to determine if the projects proposed are compatible with the above refere-
nced plans. We need a more specific delineation of the projects proposed 
for H.U.D. funding. 

If the funding is only for collection systems and a treatment facility for 
the communities of Mack and Luilia we ,_are endure J u'Se 	'Jeing 

compatible with the Basin Plan. However, the level of funding should be 
closely evaluated,es the $13,000,000 appears to be excessive for these two 
projects. 

A conference is not necessary but we want more definitive information. 

Very truly yours, 

FOR DIRECTOR, WATER QUALITY CONTROL DIVISION 

nneth W. Webb, P.E., Chief, 
Water Quality Management Planning 
Section 
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cc: Mr. Jay Earles, Planning 
Mr. Dick Bowman, District Engineer 
Ms. Margie Kaminsky(State Planning) 
Mr. T. M. Ford, Mesa Co. Administrator 
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